SC 247 Attachment 247-4

### Master Planning Committee Report for Staff Council Meeting #247

Brad Krick attended the January 30 Master Planning Committee for Richard Machida.

## MPC Subcommittee Reports

North Campus - Trail lights repaired and damage to ski trails from rain was fixed.

Trails Planning - Focusing on trail connections on the western sections of campus. A project review including a list of possible options will be available for the February MPC meeting.

# 2014 Construction Projects

A list of 2014 projects is available online. Highlights include continued work on the Engineering building, a new stairway from Fine Arts to the Taku Lot, roof replacement on Gruening (using non-smelly tar which is expected to smell), sewer line work on Yukon Dr. and Chandalar Dr., and a multi use path from Yankovich/Miller Hill to campus. It was also noted that staging for the Engineering construction may displace Starvation Gulch next fall - Wood Center and Facilities Services are looking for a suitable location if it becomes needed.

### http://www.uaf.edu/files/fs/2014 ConstructionMap.pdf

Dining Services will get the keys to the Wood Center on July 16.

#### **Public Comment**

I spoke on the topic of bike paths. I asked the committee to keep in mind that encouraging cyclists to ride on multi use paths may put them in more danger from turning traffic and eliminate legal protection.